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Dear Parents and Carers,  
We have had another packed week! We started the week by attending a Year 4 football festival, 
followed by our first ever gymnastics competition on Tuesday with some of our Year 3 and 4 
children. They all performed superbly and we felt very proud of how smart and professional they 
all looked. We also collated the entries for our scientist poster competition and revealed the 
winners. Throughout the week children have been producing some outstanding work based 
around the book “The Dot” by Peter Reynolds.  
Please can we remind you that Parents Evening dates are now available to book online. You 
can create yourself a log in if you don’t already have one and choose a time slot. It is really 
important that you come and meet with your child’s teacher to celebrate in their learning and 
achievements. We expect all parents to attend, unless you have got in touch to discuss another 
time, as you are unable to make the days given. Thank you for your support on this.  Can we 
also remind you that you can buy a birthday book for your child for £5 and we are unable to 
allow you to park on site due to limited space. Thank you for your understanding.  
Enjoy your weekend. 
Mrs Aharon & Mrs Goodwin 
 
 
 
 
 

Fair Field Superstars 
 

3 Walliams Lola & Jake 

3 Blyton Sophie & Skyla 

4 Morpurgo Irene & Leila 

4 Rowling Georgie & Millie 

5 Ridley Jasmina & Ollie 

5 Pullman Marcus & Anisia 

6 Rosen Alex & Tierney 

6 Blackman Max & Harrison 

 
Times Tables Awards 

3 Walliams Lewis 

3 Blyton Tommy 

4 Morpurgo James 

4 Rowling Jayden 

5 Ridley Billy 

5 Pullman Stefan 

6 Rosen Mia 

6 Blackman Jodie 

 

World Book Day 
 
The children had a wonderful day in their 
onesies and pjs to celebrate World Book Day. 
The children enjoyed story time with different 
teachers and took part in themed activities. At 
lunchtime Peter Rabbit surprised us with a 
special visit to share in his tea party with the 
children. Thank you for supporting our themed 
day – it really brings learning to life and a 
fantastic learning buzz across the school. Here 
is Peter with his body guard! 
We offer a HUGE thank  
you to our Kitchen staff for  
their hard-work in putting  
on such a delicious  
spread! 
 
We will be emailing out a  
picture collage on Monday. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Diamond book   
Congratulations to the following children for recognition of their fantastic work this week. 

3 Walliams 
Finley 

4 Morpurgo 
Brody, Maria, William 

& Lyra 

5 Pullman 
Brooke, Ruby G, Luca, 

Daisy, Zoe, Sophie, Stefan, 
Marcus, Tio & Sienna 

6 Rosen 
Evie and Koray 

3 Blyton 
Mimi & Stephanie 

4 Rowling 
Blake & Sonny 

5 Ridley 
Alice, Pierce, Scarlett, 
Penny, Taylor & Saul 

6 Blackman 
Harley, Tamir, Alfie & 

Sienna 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 
9th March    SATS Mock Week     Year 6 
10th March    Tennis competition      Y4 
13th March     PTA Spring disco     All 
16th March    Assessment Week     All 
17th March    Class photographs     All 
17th March    Speed Stacking Finals    Y4 Squad 
18th March    London Museum of Water & Steam  Year 5 
19th March     Voice in a million     All 
24th March    Pizza Express     3 Blyton 
25th March    St John’s Year 1 play    Year 4 
27th March    Rock Steady Assembly    All 
30th March    Choir assembly     Choir 
31st March    Gymnastics Finals     Y3/4 Squad 
31st March    Parents Evening     3.30pm 
1st April    Parents Evening     3.30pm 
2nd April    Easter assembly/ Egg Comp   All 
3rd April    Last Day of term 1.40pm    All 
 
 

New/changed dates are in red 

House Points 
This week’s winners! 
1st 782 Willow    
2nd 751 Orchard   
3rd 623 Phillimore  
4th 610 Kendals   

Gymnastics 
 

Congratulations to our gymnastics squad who represented Fair Field in the heats this week. 
Both teams performed incredibly well, finishing in 1st and 6th place. Thank you to Philippa & 
Helene for the hard work and dedication they gave the squad. We now progress to the Watford 
& Hertsmere finals, which we will be hosting. Here they are looking exceptionally smart in our 
new, exclusive leotards – designed by Helene just for us! 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Science posters 
 

 The 11th February 2020 was the international day of Women and 
Girls in Science. Miss Hyde led an assembly about some of the amazing 

female scientists around the world. She asked the children to draw 
themselves as a scientist as part of a whole school competition. The 

winners got their name in the diamond book and a scientific prize. Well 
done to the children who entered and congratulations to our winners! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t we look smart! 
  
We now have our very own Fair Field 
rain jackets! The children will wear 
these to any events or competitions 
they attend when they represent the 
school. We have bought them for the 
children so we can look smart on trips. 
They will also be allowed to wear these 
in PE lessons. 

Respect Honesty Perseverance Kindness Forgiveness Inclusion 
 

 
 

Girls’ Football 
 

Our Year 4 girls attended the Arsenal training 
ground to take part in a football festival this week. 
They showed great determination and improved 

steadily over the morning. We saw lots of 
impressive tackling, marking, dribbling and some 
goals too of course! You saw these future stars 

here first! 
 
 

                             
 
 

Attendance  
 

3 Walliams 97.2% 5 Ridley 99.0% 

3 Blyton 93.3% 5 Pullman 97.9% 

4 Morpurgo 97.4% 6 Rosen 89.2% 

4 Rowling 96.7% 6 Blackman 91.1% 

 
  

 Keep in Touch 
 
Email: 
admin@fairfield.
herts.sch.uk  
 
 
Tel: 01923 856 
341 
 
Fair Field Junior 
School  
Watford Road, 
Radlett, 
Hertfordshire, 
WD7 8LU 
 
INBOUND 
MESSAGES 
from 
GATEWAY: 
01923 750 087 
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